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I wish to make a submission in support for marriage as it is. We should not be changing the definition 
of marriage to suit the whims of minority groups.  
 
Marriage is an important institution in our society and has been the basis for society across thousands 
of years. Marriage provides the most stable environment for children and as such impacts more than 
those in the marriage relationship. As a society we ought to do all we can to ensure we nurture the 
next generation.  
 
By focusing only on the desires of those wishing to change the definition of marriage we are ignoring 
the rightful needs of children. We need only to look at the devastating effects of divorce on children to 
understand the necessity of stable families with Male / Female spouses. 
 
I implore the NSW government to have courage and stand against the loud minority to support the 
greater good in our society.   


